
Friday 30th June 2017 

Owls 
 

We have had fun this week with yoga and using 
ICT.  We have been baking ice cream cone        
cupcakes and enjoyed tasting them. 

Butterflies, Caterpillars and Kingfishers 
 

We will be visiting Jungle land in Telford on 6th 
July.  Details will follow in a letter to parents. 

Tettenhall Wood School 

Regis Road, Wolverhampton, WV6 8XF 

Telephone: 01902 556519 

Email: enquiries@tettenhallwoodschool.org.uk 

Falcons 
 

On Tuesday, we visited Wolverhampton Art      
Gallery to see the Lego exhibition.  We had an  
excellent time seeing the different Lego models 
and the rest of the Gallery. 

Swimming Gala and Sports Day 
 

On Tuesday 11th July, 10am-12pm, pupils will be going to WV Active Central for our 
Swimming Gala.  Sports Day is at school on Friday 14th July. 
 
Letters will be sent home with more details next week. 

Bees 
 

Bees have had a great week, they have all worked 
hard. 
 

On Tuesday we are going to Central Baths to  
practice for the swimming gala on 11th July.  

Swallows 
 

Some of the pupils in class chose to visit Air 
Space.  They enjoyed their day Thursday with a 
lunch in McDonalds too. 

Eagles 
 
 

Parents’ Afternoon/Evening - Monday 10th July 
 

A letter will be sent home next week giving details of the parents’ afternoon/evening on Monday 10th 
July. 


